
Andrea Gyger

From: Robin Marlow <rmarlow@casb.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 11:44 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Beth Friel

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado's Election Rules

Attachments: SOS Rulemaking Comments--Elections.pdf

Hon. Secretary of State Gessler: 

 

Attached for your consideration prior to tomorrow's hearing, please find the comments of the Colorado Association of School Boards 

on proposed election rule revisions.  We appreciate this opportunity to provide input to this rule-making process.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin L. Marlow 

Executive Assistant/Paralegal  

Legal & Advocacy Departments 

Colorado Association of School Boards 

1200 Grant Street 

Denver, CO  80203-2306 

303/832-1000  *  303/ 832-1936 (fax) 

rmarlow@casb.org 

 

This message may contain promotional information about CASB products and services (or promotional information about one of our 

sponsors).  If you would prefer not to receive e-mail from CASB, please notify us via e-mail or in writing at the above address.  Thank 

you. 
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